
23rd May 2025 

Spring Bank Holiday 

Spring bank holiday! will reopen on Monday 2nd June. 

Thank you 

On Monday 2nd June , Year 6 are going to the Etihad Stadium.  Please make sure 

£12 for this has been paid on Scopay.   

RL are going to ‘Bring Yer Wellies’ on Wednesday 4th June! Please pay £16.50 on 

Scopay.   

Thank you 

We are having an Eid lunch on Thursday 5th June. If your 

child is currently a packed lunch but would like to take 

part then please phone the office to get booked in and 

pay £2.70 on Scopay. Reminder that if you are entitled to 

free school meals you do not need to pay . Thank you 


